
 

Thank you for the email and pictures. The covers look good and well installed on your press, and we can 

assure you they will LAST YEARS of use – multiple years… very much so, and proven over the years!   

 

HOWEVER, the tight-fitting nature of these covers (especially the top) and the corner seams regularly 

separating is a current known issue that we are working to resolve with our stitching supplier. Teflon 

and thread are not very compatible in general, to say the least. 

 

But – until that time as a design improvement is implemented later this year, please rest assured these 

covers will LAST YEARS of use, regardless of their less-than-perfect rough appearance! 

 


